Union demands full transparency on health
worker infections

E1 Ireland

The SIPTU health union has reiterated its demand that the government publishes
full details of where over 7,600 workers have tested positive for Covid-19. The union
says that the data is needed to identify any Covid-19 hotspots and to understand if
health workers were exposed due to the lack of personal protective equipment
(PPE) or poor enforcement of protocols. It will also allow the union to find out how
these workers were treated by their employer. SIPTU is also concerned about health
workers taken on by employment agencies who are not covered by Covid-19 paid
leave or ‘death in service’ policies. The union wants health workers exposed to the
disease to receive compensation for loss of salary and state support for medical
costs including counselling.
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